
NEPAL ELECTRICITY AUTHORITY 
Lekhnath Damauli 220 kV Transmission Line Project 

Lekhnath Substation, Badahare, Pokhara 
 

Notice for Cancellation of Bid 
Date of Publication: 2080/07/25 

 
This is to notify all bidders that the bid for the "Lekhnath Damauli 220 kV Transmission Line 
Project (Substation)", Contract Identification No: ICB/NEA/LD220KVTLP/Package-B, issued 
on September 14, 2022, is hereby cancelled in accordance with ITB 42.1 of the bidding docu-
ment. 


